
I testified in part on Tuesday the second of April concerning HB 2013. 
I talked about the revolving door, I talked about all the time the police officers spend on filling 
out the reports.  
I now have more detail on how long this process takes. 
1 to 2 hour/s arrival, deesculate and transport. 
Roughly 4 hours to do the report. 
Hours or days in court. 
Should this be a night time incident the officer or officers would not only have to do the daytime 
requirements such as Court or other follow-ups they still have to do their graveyard shift. 
This is the estimate for a person with a restraining order only, now you have a good example of 
time one officer or several officers spend off the street for a restraining order. Now you want to 
add another 45 minutes to fill out more paperwork keeping daytime officers off of the street 
doing the job we would hope they would be doing. 
HB 2013 would cause so much more paperwork and they are already loaded down with 
paperwork not to mention Court clerks, storage, etc costs. 
Again I say this is a bad bill. 
Restraining orders do no good for a criminal nor a drug addict or someone who has mental 
problems. 
There is no easy answer for domestic violence. 
But there is help that should be available for mentally Disturbed, mental facilities were they can 
get the help they need. 
Useless gun restrictions and paperwork is not the answer. 
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